
	
  

 
 
 
 
The Internship 
 
Every year, we will provide three young Canadians with a four-month (May through 
August) opportunity to work in the office of a federal Member of Parliament.   
 
Each intern will be provided with a stipend of $2,000 per month, paid by the Internship 
program.  
 
During the summer, the program will arrange meetings and discussions with people in the 
news media, politics, and business to help provide a rounded understanding of the 
political process in and around Parliament Hill. 
 
MP’s will choose the nature of the work the interns will be assigned, which could include 
constituency case work, policy research, writing, and general office support.  The 
internship is not intended to be oriented towards partisan work, although we believe that 
positive partisanship is a constructive part of our political system.  
 
 

How to Apply 
 
The Internship is open to applications from Canadian students of a recognized 
undergraduate or graduate university program (which can include at institutions outside 
the country).   
 
To apply, please send the following: 
 

• A brief resume outlining education, employment and pertinent life experience 
• A letter of 500-1000 words describing why you would like this opportunity 
• Three letters of recommendation from people who support your application 

 
Applications are due by February 28 each year.  Selections will be made by the end of 
March.   Interviews will be conducted with short-listed applicants and as needed with their 
referees.    
 
 
 

PLEASE EMAIL APPLICATION DOCUMENTS (RESUME, LETTER, REFERENCES)  
IN A SINGLE PDF FILE TO  

JAIMIESINTERNSHIP@GMAIL.COM 
 


